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ITU Ad Hoc was able to carry on by correspondence the activities scheduled 
according to the procedure approved by RAN#11 (as per RP-010186). Two 
documents for submission to the next meeting of ITU-R WP8F are presented for 
approval to RAN#12: 

•  RP-010422 on the Terminology used within 3GPP; 

•  RP-010423 containing the material for the Update submission for IMT-2000 
CDMA DS and IMT-2000 CDMA TDD, including HSDPA, as required by 
the update procedure for Revisions of Rec. ITU-R M.1457 (Annex 1 to RP-
010185 presented at RAN#11). Annex 1 of RP-010423 captures the comments 
from all RAN WGs. 

Another document is presented for approval (RP-010424) and it is meant to act as a 
reminder for the OPs participating in 3GPP in order to ensure full compliance with the 
ITU procedures. 

ITU Ad Hoc intend to continue the activities as indicated in the procedure approved 
by RAN#11 (RP-010186) in order to be able to approve the ‘Best and Final 
submission of HSDPA + other aspects’ at RAN#13 for subsequent submission to 
ITU-R WP8F#6 in October. This would ensure that the latest UTRAN updates 
including HSDPA are adequately included in the Rev. 1 of Recommendation ITU-R 
M.1457 which is expected to be approved by ITU-R SG8 in early November 2001. It 
is anticipated that the activities foreseen for ITU Ad Hoc will require a face to face 
meeting that will be held in time for the last round of WGs meetings prior to RAN#13 
(tentatively in August); the meeting will be announced on the ITU Ad Hoc reflector in 
line with the 3GPP Working Procedures. 
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